
SPRING AUTO LOAN SALE

SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATIONS 
DUE APRIL 1ST

Time for a new ride? Now through 3/31/2025, all auto 
loan rates are 1.00% APR off at Amherst FCU! That 

means new car rates as low as 4.24% APR and used car 
rates as low as 4.74% APR, our lowest rates since 2023.

This isn't just for dealer purchases either. We do it all, 
including private sales, lease buyouts, and refinancing 
from other lenders. We'll even do our best to match a 

written quote within 1.00% APR of your
qualifying AFCU rate.

Get pre-approved for an amount to go car shopping with 
by applying now at

https://www.amherstcu.com/loanapp.php

Friendly reminder to all high school seniors; our
Hughes/Demmin and Amherst Academies Scholarship 

applications are due to the Amherst FCU office
by April 1st. 

Find the applications and more info at
https://www.amherstcu.com/scholarship25.php

or stop into the office to pick up a scholarship packet.



In today's fast-paced and constantly changing world, more 
and more usually savvy consumers find themselves 

falling victim to scams. Even the most informed members 
can be caught off guard or misled by sophisticated scams 
that can unfortunately result in thousands in lost funds.

 
Most scam attempts occur

over the phone or via the internet.
Here's a list of some common scam identifiers:

1. Scammers pretend to be from a trusted organization
you know. Some known scams impersonate the IRS, FTC,
Social Security, Medicare, Amazon or a utility company.
These organizations will never ask for personal or banking
information (such as your SSN or account number) over
the phone.

2. Scammers pressure you with a problem. They may claim
you are in trouble with a government agency, that you owe
money to a trusted organization/company, that someone in
your family had an emergency, that there's a virus on your
computer, or that there is a problem with one of your
accounts. Resist the pressure to act immediately. Honest
businesses will give you time to make important decisions.

3. Scammers tell you to pay in specific or strange ways. They 
often insist that you can only pay using gift cards, crypto-
currency, or wire transfer. Honest businesses will not 
request these payment methods, as they are often
untraceable.

We also have additional resources to help
avoid and react to scams at the AFCU office.

HEALTHY FINANCIAL 
HABITS WITH AFCU

SPOTTING SCAMS:

SUPPORTING OUR
COMMUNITY

 

Amherst FCU takes great pride in lending a 
helping hand to our local community whenever 

we can. This March we will once again be 
fundraising for Hospice & Palliative Care Buffalo 

in conjunction with their annual bouquet sale. 
We encourage our members to make a small 

donation the next time they visit the AFCU 
office. All funds raised will go directly to 

Hospice Buffalo, along with the credit union's 
own in-kind donation.

If there are any causes or organizations you think 
we'd be a fit to help support, submit a letter with 

attention to our marketing department.

TRUSTED RESOURCES
 

Official student loan 
partner of AFCU

Official insurance 
partner of AFCU

Official financial 
counseling partner
of AFCU

Local computer repair 
& upgrade shop owned 
and operated by
AFCU members


